
Welcome to 2nd Grade At Home Learning! 
 

 
 

Starting April 6th, we will be using Google Classroom for BOTH 
classes. Visit http://classroom.google.com/, use your school 
Google account to log in.  You will then choose to Join Class.  
Our class code is x2ddlns. 
 
You should have received a request to join Class Dojo.  Contact 
your teacher if you did not receive it. 
 
Check out our Facebook Page!  This is where you will find up to 
date information.  Also, please contact Mrs. Mink or Mrs. Swain 
with any questions you may have!  Hope you see you all soon! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


